

YAA Donates to the Harry Sebring Memorial Grant Fund

Thank you to AMHECT's Young Adult Alliance (YAA) for their generous donation of \$3,000 to the Harry Sebring Memorial Grant Fund. The group voted unanimously to provide funding to this important grant to help keep it viable into the future.

The YAA, an organization of 18–40-year-old amateurs and professionals, was founded in 2013 to create a platform for young adult members to build relationships, develop professionally, become civically and philanthropically active, and to contribute to the economic success of the Morgan community thereby strengthening the Morgan breed. The YAA's mission superbly aligns with the purpose of the Harry Sebring Memorial Grant.

The late Harry Sebring was a renowned Morgan horse trainer who always wanted to see young adults excel personally and professionally in the show ring. This grant, created in his memory by his family, is offered to all AMHA members under the age of 40 who would like to further their equine education, skills, or proficiency and/or provide equine-related experiences and education that will further the grant recipient's business endeavors. The application period for the 2023 Harry Sebring Memorial Grant will open on September 16, 2022, and close at the end of the day (5:00 PM Eastern) on November 1, 2022. Click here to learn more about the grant: https://www.morganhorse.com/amhect/grants-scholarships/grants/

To learn more about the YAA, please click on this link: https://www.morganhorse.com/amhect/programs/young-adult-alliance/

or contact Stacey Myers at stacey.myers29@gmail.com or (603) 490-9723 or Adam Lagosz at adamlagoszjames@gmail.com or (203) 631-2929.